
2. CORRESPONDENCE

BANKS AVENUE SCHOOL PATROL

A letter was received from Helen Sinclair regarding the proposal to place a parking restriction outside
her property in Banks Avenue in conjunction with the installation of a school patrol.

The Board’s decision is recorded under Part C, clause 13 of this report.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


